
Disconnections application criteria
Effective from 15th February 2021
What’s changing:

Cadent’s application criteria for Standard disconnections are being amended with effect from 

15th February 2021. The changes to the criteria are detailed below.

Application Criteria

These charges are applicable for disconnection of gas service pipes connected to the low and 

medium distribution networks (below 2 barg operating pressure).  The charge is based upon 

the diameter of the service pipe to be disconnected.  

Disconnections connected to IP distribution networks will require a bespoke cost quotation.
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